
Proclamation 
Thanking Councilor Robert Kellogg for his Leadership, 

Dedication and Commitment  
to the City of Tualatin 

WHEREAS, Robert Kellogg was elected to the Tualatin City Council in November 
2016 and was sworn into office in January 2017; and, 

WHEREAS, prior to being elected, Robert served as President of the Ibach 
Community Involvement Organization, enhancing communication and involvement 
within the CIO, and advocating for visible improvements such as sidewalks on Grahams 
Ferry Road and funding for design of the Garden Corner Curves project; and, 

WHEREAS, Robert’s keen understanding of process and strategic thinking has 
resulted in meaningful dialogue amongst the Council and staff as well as the 
advancement of many important policy initiatives including the City’s investment in the 
Employee Incentive Fund, and adoption of the City’s first-ever Council Rules document. 
Robert has been a champion for local transportation projects, contributing to the 
original idea for a designated funding source, which ultimately led to the successful $20 
million Tualatin Moving Forward bond program; and, 

WHEREAS, Robert has spent innumerable hours representing Tualatin on 
important local and regional policy groups including the Southwest Corridor Steering 
Committee and the Core Area Parking Board. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT PROCLAIMED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
TUALATIN, Oregon that: 

The City of Tualatin extends its thanks to Councilor Robert Kellogg for his 
leadership, dedication and commitment to the City of Tualatin from January 2017 
to December 2020. 

INTRODUCED AND ADOPTED this 14th day of December, 2020 

CITY OF TUALATIN, OREGON 

BY ____________________________ 
Mayor 

ATTEST: 

BY ____________________________ 
City Recorder 
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